
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE 

5/2023 

 

STREET CLEANING SERVICES IN THE STELLENBOSCH AND FRANSCHOEK AREAS 
 

The Department: Waste Management is currently experiencing unforeseen staffing challenges.  

 

To mitigate this, existing staff from other areas within the municipality are being transported to 

affected areas to help clear the backlog. 

 

We appeal to individuals interested in joining the Extended Public Works Programme (EPWP) as 

temporary contract employees to register on the Municipality’s Employment database using 

the link https://stellenbosch.gov.za/2019/08/26/stellenbosch-launches-housing-app/   
 

 
 

Or to collect an application form from the Local Economic Development Office, NPK Building, 

corner of Ryneveld- and Plein Streets, Stellenbosch or alternatively email 

thandeka.ndwalaza@stellenbosch.gov.za 

 

Residents are encouraged to continue to report incidents of illegal dumping and street cleaning 

to our Lets Fix It lines on 021 808 8953, 021 808 8345, 021 808 8215, 021 808 8343, 021 808 8957 or 

Whatsapp 076 951 0768 

 

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused and bear with us while the 

backlog is being cleared.  

 

 

Shane Chandaka 

Direkteur: Infrastruktuurdienste / Director : Infrastructure Services 

2023/01/11 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/Bs60C8qzyKujQqL7un3ovX?domain=stellenbosch.gov.za/

